
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 47250    Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 

October 17, 2018 
 
 
Dear Interested Persons, 

Please see the attached decision letter from Governor Inslee regarding the Columbia Solar Project. This 
letter is available on the EFSEC website here: http://www.efsec.wa.gov/Tuusso_Solar/RecGov.html 

Stephen Posner 
EFSEC Manager 

http://www.efsec.wa.gov/Tuusso_Solar/RecGov.html

